
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 6th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

Dear Parents and carers,  

Mrs Mitchell has been supporting me in Badgers Class this week. She will be returning next Thursday 

and Friday as well. For parents in Year 6, the admissions process has started for secondary school 

choices. Please speak to me if you have any questions! Despite the rain, the children have been upbeat 

and enjoyed their first few days back at school. I hope they have told you about our new way to 

ensure we do not lose any glue stick lids!  

In Collective Worship, the children have been reflecting on our school community and 

how at our school we use the foundations of Love, Perseverance and Respect to make 

our school strong. 

In English, we have introduced our class text for this term The Adventures of Odysseus  

In Maths, we have started our topic on Place Value so that the children are able to 

explain the value of a digit in increasingly large numbers; We have also set out 

expectations for setting out work in our books. 

In RE, the children have begun to explore the wonders of creation– and oddly the 

wonders of what can be found in Mrs Busses  or Mrs Mitchell’s handbag!   

Reminders & Messages  

• Farming school will be starting soon– we are looking at starting at the 
end of September/ beginning of October. We will confirm as soon as 
possible 

 
• Ukulele Lessons! These will be starting for all children in Badgers Class on 

Wednesday 18th September. We provide the ukulele!  
 
• Each child is to have a water Bottle and please ensure your child has the 

correct PE Kit! Please refer to the school newsletter at the end of last 
term. Thank you.  

 
• Music lessons for paid tuition begin on MONDAY 9th September. This is a 

different day to last year. Please remember your instruments!  


